

SENIOR CITIZENS OF KODIAK, INC.

302 Erskine Avenue, Kodiak, AK 99615

Phone: (907) 486-6181 Fax: (907) 486-4503 E-mail: scokinc@ak.net

December 15, 2015

Senator Bill Stoltze Alaska Capitol, Room 125 Juneau, Alaska 99801-1182

Dear Senator Stoltze:

On behalf of the Senior Citizens of Kodiak, Inc., (SCOK) I would like to voice support for continuing the Alaska Commission on Aging (ACOA).

ACOA has played an important advocacy role in all senior issues across the state. They, along with other senior advocacy groups, are watchdogs for policies, regulation, fiscal notes which effect Alaskans 60 and older. ACOA works well with other state departments as well as all providers of senior services.

Please consider extending ACOA and the work it does on behalf of all Alaska seniors.

Sincerely,

Susan Brockman, President SCOK Board of Directors